
From: Dick Devens <rdevens41@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 3:05 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: funding cuts 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Cutting energy-efficient programs is regressive, Please don't do this. 
 
Dick 
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